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In This Issue 
 GP online 

 Shingles Vaccination 

 Cervical Cancer 

 Staff News 

Sign-up to Newsletter 

Visit http://po.st/hldgSk 

or ask at Reception for this 

Newsletter to be emailed to 
you. 

Contact Us 

Tel: 01769 573101 

Fax: 01769 574371 

Web: 
http://www.southmolton
medicalcentre.co.uk 

Email: 

d-
ccg.southmoltonmedicalcent
re@nhs.net 

Opening Times: 
8.30am – 6pm Monday to 

Friday  

6.30pm – 8pm Monday 

and Tuesday evenings  

We are closed Saturdays, 

Sundays and Bank Holidays 

P3 Group - Patient 
Practice Partnership 
We are always interested in  
recruiting new members. If  
you would like to join this  

group please contact the  

surgery and ask for more  
details on 01769 573101, 
or ask at reception for 
further details.  Go to  
http://po.st/cZs4uU for 
information on our website. 

 

 

  

 

PRESS RELEASE...PRESS RELEASE...PRESS RELEASE 
 
SOUTH MOLTON patients will benefit from a major NHS funding 
boost to improve local GP facilities.  

 
South Molton Medical Centre will receive £2.2m from the NHS 
England Estates and Technology Transformation Fund.  
 
Together with £1.2m of investment from South Molton Medical 
Centre Partnership, it will fund a large extension and refurbishment 
of the medical centre in the centre of the town, to continue to 
provide modern day healthcare to their patients.  

 
The NHS England Estates and Technology Transformation Fund is 
a national funding programme to support GP practices to make 
improvements to services for local patients including more modern, 
expanded facilities and use of new technologies. 
 
Dr Simon Chappell, of South Molton Medical Centre, said: “We are 
really excited to see the culmination of our bid for NHS funds for 
improvements start on site.  
 
“Over the next twelve months there is bound to be some disruption 
for which we apologise, as the building works around us in phases, 
but the end result of improved premises for staff and patients will be 
worth it. It will assist us in our mission of delivering the best quality 
primary healthcare for our patients.” 
 

Laila Pennington, Head of Primary Care for NHS England in the 
South West, said: “These are really exciting plans that the surgery 
has developed – they should make a real difference for patients. 
We’re pleased to be able to add funding to an impressive scheme 
that will stand the town in good stead for years to come.” 
 
David Wilson Partnership Architects have worked with the Practice 
on the design of their premises for the past 18 months and director 
David Wilson said, “We believe that the scheme will transform the 
Medical Centre into light and airy premises suited for modern 
primary healthcare.  
 
“We understand that it was important for patients and staff to retain 
their presence in the heart of the town and are pleased to that the 
extension and refurbishment retains the facilities on their original 
site. State of the art facilities and crucially more room will help the 
Medical Centre’s staff in their mission to deliver the best care for 
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Useful Contacts: 

 Day Lewis Chemist 

01769 572528 

 Boots Chemist 
01769 572576 

 NEW Devon CCG, Crown 
Yealm House, Pathfields 
Business Park, South 
Molton, EX36 3LH                

Tel: 01769 575100 

 Age Concern Pop-in 
Centre, Broad Street, 
South Molton                
Open Mon – Sat (except 
Wed) 9.30am – 12.30am 
for advice, tea and coffee 

 South Molton Volunteer 

Bureau – provides car 
service at a small charge 
for those without 
transport    Tel: 01769 
573167 

 NDDC Office + South 
Molton Town Council – 
open 9.00am – 5.00pm, 
Mon – Fri for all general 
Council queries plus 
specialist advice.                      
Tel: 01769 572501 

 Patient Advice & Liaison 
Service (PALS), Level 2, 
NDDH.                 Tel: 
01271 314090  Email: 

ndht.PALS@nhs.net 

 Patient Transport 01271 
314332 

 South Molton Community 
Hospital 01769 572164 

 North Devon District 
Hospital                01271 
322577 

 Devon Primary Care Trust                  

01392 205205 

 Care Direct         0845 
155 1007 
www.devon.gov.uk/caredi
rect 

 Mr P Donner Optician        
01769 572064 

 Byrnes & Byrnes 
Opticians            01769 
579670 

their patients. ” 
 
Nigel Whelan, area manager at Morgan Sindall, the construction 
company appointed to deliver the works, said: “This is a key project 
which will significantly enhance healthcare services for South Molton 
residents. We’re delighted to have been appointed to deliver the 
expansion and refurbishment and look forward to handing over a much 
improved facility on completion.” 
 

Shingles vaccination 
People in their 70’s born on or after 2 September 1942 and those aged 
78 or 79 years are eligible for shingles vaccination. 
To confirm your eligibility, follow this link: http://po.st/RmDNAx 
 

 

 

22nd – 28th January: Cervical Cancer 

Prevention week 
Every year in the UK, around 3,000 women will be diagnosed with 
cervical cancer. It is the most common cancer in women aged 35 and 
under. Is your smear test overdue? Book yours today.  

Staff News 

 
Fiona McDonald has been working as a relief practice nurse since 4th 
September 2017 but has now accepted the role of Practice Nurse with 
chronic disease management. 
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